P7 NEWSLETTER - TERM 3

NOTE FROM MRS HARPER

I can't believe it is the last term already! ②
They were so excited to get their Leaver's Hoodie's today.

We are starting to make plans for the leavers events and the transition to Grange Academy. Dates for your diary are shared below. Over the next few weeks, Primary 7 will be deciding on a venue for the Leaver's Trip and a theme for the Leaver's Disco as well as starting to write the yearbook. It's going to be another busy term.

As part of the Parent Council's Community Fun Day on Saturday 24th May, Primary 7 will be organising and running some stalls. More information on this to follow...

I have enjoyed teaching this class and I will miss them very much when they leave. I'll make sure they have the best last term possible!

Thank you everyone for all your support throughout the year, I appreciate it very much.

LITERACY

Our novel study this term is a new book called "The Final Year" by Matt Goodfellow. It is about leaving primary school and the different emotions that pupils will experience.

ANCIENT EGYPTIANS

The pupils voted to learn about Ancient Egyptians. So far, we have explored Egyptian Gods, written in hieroglyphics and learned about the process of mummification by mummifying tomatoes.

TRANSITION EVENTS

- Health and Wellbeing Day 28th April
- Science Day 21st May
- House Visits 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th June (depending on classes)
- We will have some visitors to the class during the term as well.

LEAVERS' EVENT DATES

- Leavers' Disco Evening of 24th
 June
- Leavers' Trip All day 25th June
- Leavers' Assembly Morning of 26th June
- Last Day of School 27th June

INFORMATION

- PE will be on a Tuesday and Friday going forward. We will be having golf lessons from some coaches.
- The children are welcome to bring in water to drink throughout the day.
- PARENTS APPOINTMENTS Wednesday 14th May

